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June 13, 2020 

Welcome to Sunnyside Adventist Church Online Streaming! 

 

Welcome: Pastor Mark Witas 

Prelude: Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus, Raymond H. Haan; Elaine Bradshaw, organist 

Children’s Story: Pastor Mark Witas 

Offering this week is for Church Budget. 
Please forward your tithe and offerings via mail, drop off at the church, or through online giving. 

Prayer: Sam Heiser 

Ministry of Music 
Pathetique Sonata, Ludwig van Beethoven; Sunnyside String Quartet 

Matt Mandrones, Andre Wang, violin; Emalie Berdahl, viola, Ron Benfield, cello 

Scripture: Mark 8:22-25; Rhonda Rushold 

Bible Message: Touch is What We Need — Pastor Mark Witas  

Benediction: Pastor Mark Witas 

Postlude: Divertimento in D “Presto,” W. A. Mozart; Sunnyside String Quartet 

Sunnyside Announcements    

▪ Due to the Coronavirus pandemic all services and meetings at the church have 
been canceled until further notice. Stay connected! Check out our Facebook page and 
website. If you are not receiving our emails, please forward your email address to 

info@SunnysideAdventist.org, so we can keep you informed of our activities.  

▪ Our Wednesday prayer meeting is taking a break. We will let you know when it will 

start again. No prayer meetings now until further notice. 

 

 

 

▪ Congratulations to our 2020 graduates! Please read the Communique’ for specific 

details. 

▪ Congratulations to Dr. Gerald and Shirley Schoepflin on their 50th 

wedding anniversary on June 10! 

▪ Directory Update — Thank you to all of those who have forwarded a recent photo 
for the directory — however, we are still missing many photos! We would love to 
have your photo in our directory. If you haven’t given us one, please upload a photo 
through your Elexio app or send a snapshot to info@SunnysideAdventist.org. If you can’t 
email it, mail it; we’ll scan it, and return it to you. It does not have to be one that is 

professionally taken. We just want to be able to identify you with a photo! Thank you. 

▪ During this difficult time, if you are in need of financial help 
for rent, utilities, or other needs, the Family Resource Network 
stands by to help. Or if you know of a fellow church member that 
may need help and is hesitant to ask, let us know. Call the 
church office at 503-252-8080 or send an email to 

info@SunnysideAdventist.org. 

▪ The Strawberry Vespers that was originally scheduled for June is now tentatively 

rescheduled for August 15. 
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